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George Lloyd

From: Charles D'Oyly <cdoyly@hotmail.com>
Sent: 23 April 2021 08:22
To: C2Caudit
Cc: Heather Du Quesnay; 'Helen Bradbury'
Subject: NNRA comments on Independent Audit
Attachments: NNRA Comments on Independent Audit 230421.pdf

To whom it may concern: 
Please find comments from NNRA on the forthcoming independent audit. 
Kind regards, 
Charles D'Oyly 
On behalf of NNRA Committee 


